
Pupil Uniforms 

Moving forward, we will be making some adaptations to the school 
uniform. As a school we are ordering white Cambian t-shirts for pupils 

to wear. If you would be interested in ordering these for your child then 
please get in contact with the school. Additionally, we understand that a 

lot of our pupils struggle with the sensory issues related to clothing. 
Consequently, pupils have the option to wear plain black or white t-

shirts to school. We insist that if pupils chose to go down this route that 
the items of clothing are without a logo, or that the logo is small. Any 

questions in regards to this please get in contact with the school. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dudley College  
Just to let you know Dudley 
College is holding an open 

evening on Wednesday 11th June 
7pm – 9pm  

Open Evening - Dudley College 
of Technology 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y11 Exams 
This week we have seen the 
start of our Y11 exams. Our 
first exam undergone is the 

Art exam. Over these coming 
weeks, pupils have been 

provided with extra support 
and opportunities to revise for 

their exams. We wish all of 
our Y11 pupils good luck, and 
only ask that they do the best 

they possibly can in this 
stressful time. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

https://dudleycol.ac.uk/websiteevent/open-evening-june/
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Forest School Cooking  
 Pupils in Forest School this week have 

been making, and trying, Nettle Tea. They 
have been carefully collecting the nettles 
from around the Forest School area and 
then making them into tea. Pupils have 
also had the opportunity to try different 
ingredients in the tea such as honey.  

Pupils Quotes about the 
flavour: -  

“It tastes like unseasoned potato water.” 

“It’s a bit mild.” 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

WOW WORK  
This amazing piece of work 

was completed by one of our 
Year 10 students Lewis. 

They have been studying the 
topic of addressing extremism 
and radicalisation. Within this 
lesson, pupils were focussing 

on how to improve on 
inclusion within the 

community. 
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Dates 
• Knife Crime Awareness Week. 
• 12th May – Envirosort Recycling 

Centre trip for Year 8 
• 13th May – Vaccinations for Year 

9 Boys and Year 8 HPV. 
• 16th May – PCSO Assemblies on 

Knife Crime Awareness 
• 16th May – Careers Guest 

Speaker 
 


